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7th October 2020 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Re: Class 2 Autumn Term Curriculum Overview 

 

Below is a brief outline of the curriculum areas which we will be focusing upon in class 

throughout the Autumn term in Class 2. 

 

Please note that the below is a summary and may change over the course of the term 

based on the children’s needs and interests. It does, however, offer insight to enable 

you to further support your child’s learning outside school. 

 

English Fiction (Troll Swap) 

Non Chronological Report (The Owl Who Was Afraid Of The 

Dark) 

Maths Number & Place value 

Addition & Subtraction 

Geometry – 2D and 3D shapes and their properties. 

Multiplication & Division 

Fractions 

Measurement: Length & Height 

Measurement: Mass 

Computing E-safety 

Coding – Different sorts of inputs 

R.E. Is life like a journey? 

Incarnation/God 

What is the Trinity? 

History/ 

Geography 

Geography: Seasons 

History: Stone Age 

Science Our Local Environment 

Materials 

Rocks & Fossils 

Music Children will experience a range of music through singing, 

listening and engaging with instruments. 

P.E.  Provided by ASM sports group and Mr Day focusing on invasion 

games and team skills. 

Spanish 

 

Introduction to Spanish by Mr Day. 
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During the autumn term, Class 2 will have P.E. on a Tuesday and Thursday. Please 

ensure that your child has the appropriate P.E. kit (including footwear) in school on 

these days, including an outdoor kit. They also have Forest School on a Wednesday for 

the first half term. 

 

It is greatly beneficial to your child when home and school work together as it enables 

them to flourish in all areas of school life. If you require any further information, please 

do not hesitate to contact me and I will do my best to assist. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Harvey 

 

Class Two Teacher 
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